
Announcing New Upsilon Phi Delta Logo 
AUPHA is pleased to announce a new Upsilon Phi Delta (UPD) logo and new colors! The 
changes have been made to give a fresh look to UPD and to match the highly 
recognizable green and blue colors that brand AUPHA. The new logo is below. It will be 
added to the AUPHA website and UPD documents over the coming days. If you have the 
UPD Logo on your website or materials, please replace it with the new logo. 

The UPD graduation cords, tassels, and pins have also been updated with the new 
branding. These items are available to purchase in the AUPHA store. This will be a 
transition year for UPD merchandise. Please feel free to use any red and blue items the 
chapter may have on hand for graduation this year.  

Special Replacement Offer 
Chapters may return red and blue items to AUPHA and receive a 50% discount on 
replacement green and blue items. Please send the red and blue UPD items to: 

AUPHA UPD Replacement 
1730 Rhode Island Ave, NW 

Suite 810 
Washington, DC 20036 

AUPHA will email an invoice to replace the items sent at 50% off the usual price. The 
discount is $5 for pins, $5 for tassels, and $7.50 for cords.  

Be sure to include a contact name and email address with the package so the invoice can 
be emailed.  

Please contact Chris Anne Sanyer, Director of Membership, at csanyer@aupha.org, if 
you have any questions. 
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